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Clarification on Requirements of “Change Place of Work” Application for Healthcare 
Practitioners

• All Healthcare practitioners in the state of Qatar (Governmental & Private sector)
• All Healthcare Facilities/ focal points in the state of Qatar (Governmental & Private sector)

19 September 2023

“Greetings from the department of Healthcare Professions (DHP).”

Department of Healthcare Professions is committed to transparency regarding the requirements of registration and 
licensing applications. We are dedicated to clearly defining the responsibilities of practitioners, their place of work, 
as well as the department itself concerning the noted applications. Accordingly, we kindly request your attention to 
the following points:

• The transfer of a healthcare practitioner's QID (Sponsorship) from their former workplace to their new one 
signifies the employer's consent to transfer the practitioner's license. It also acknowledges the release of the 
practitioner from any associated responsibilities or obligations. In this scenario, the practitioner is not required 
to provide a no-objection letter (NOC) from their previous employer.

• Please be aware that DHP does not address conflict resolution, administrative, financial, contractual, or legal 
disputes between healthcare practitioners and their workplaces.

• DHP is only concerned with violations related to professional conduct or breaches of ethical and professional 
standards. We strongly urge all healthcare facilities to adhere to Circular Number 2/2020 issued by the FTP 
section, which mandates the reporting of any such violations on time. 

For further information, contact: DHPRegistration@MOPH.GOV.QA

Thank you for your cooperation, Department of Healthcare Professions

CIRCULAR NO (DHP/2023/101)


